Bradworthy CP School
Friday 6th June

Dear Parents,
Sponsored Walk

The school will be holding its annual sponsored walk around the Tamar lakes on Monday 16th June. 

Last year this event was a great success. We all had a wonderful day out, raising over £1500 in the process. 
It is our intention that all of the children will be taking part and we hope that they will all manage to get some amount of sponsorship too. We are not expecting the children to raise vast amounts of money but hopefully they will all raise something, especially as it is for their own benefit.

The school has an excellent past record, raising a lot of money for various charities and hopefully we will now do just as well in support of our own children.

As usual it is our intention to start our walk from the Furse’s farm at Lympscott and from there to walk around the lakes as far as the main car park where we will stop for lunch and where the children will be able to play on the adventure playground. We will then continue our circuit arriving back at the Furse’s farm. If any of  the younger children are unable to go any further they will be able to drop out at lunch and we will ferry them back to school.

Our school kitchen will be offering a packed lunch on this day and we will arrange for it to be transported to the main car park so that the children don’t have to carry it.
If you would like to order a packed lunch please complete and return  the form which you have already received. If you need another copy of this form it can be downloaded from the forms section of our website.

(From the home page click general information and then follow the link to our forms)

You don’t have to send any money at this point, you can pay in the usual way.
A sponsor form has been attached to this letter.

( The children have been spoken to about who they should and should not approach for sponsorship )

Please complete the permission slip at the bottom of this letter and drop it back to school.
If you are able to provide transport to get the children to Furse’s farm at Lympscott and / or back to school in the afternoon please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter and return it to school by Friday morning.

It is our intention to start leaving school at 10.00am and to start returning to school at 2.30pm.

If any of you would like to walk with us we would be delighted to have your company. 

Hopefully the children will be walking in small groups with an adult so the more of you who are willing to come along the better.

All we need to do now is keep our fingers crossed for good weather.

Yours Sincerely

Richard Stephenson ( Headteacher Bradworthy CP School )
Sponsored Walk Permission Slip, 2008.

Child / Children’s Names :

I give permission for my child / children to take part in the school’s sponsored walk around the Tamar Lakes this half term.

I am able to help with transport to Lympscott Farm and can take _____ children.

I am able to help with transport back to school and can take _____ children.

Signed :

Bradworthy CP School

Sponsored Walk Form

Summer 2008
The children will be walking from Lympscott Farm around the Tamar Lakes and back which is a distance of about 5 miles. The walk will take place on Monday 16th June, weather permitting.

Child’s Name :

	Sponsors Name
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